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DO NOT PASS
I am testifying against the passing of this bill. I know a number of small businesses in 
Maine that would be forced to shut down in this passes. It would be terrible for 
businesses, the patients, the employees, and the program as a whole. This bill will end
this industry and put hard working, dedicated MAINERS out of business. 


